
A few Quick notes from Wexford Acting Studio: 

Tuition for February is now due! 

We will begin working in class on our spring showcase pieces very soon.  Be 
thinking about what you would like to do:  A Song, A Monologue, A Scene, An 
Improv?  We will all participate in the large group production numbers!  There is a 
$50 participation fee.  You will need to sign up to indicate what you would like to 
do, I will approve it, and I then must have any music (sound tracks you are singing 
to) by no later than March.  I need your music on cds please.   You will be getting 
a lot more detailed information soon, but the most important detail is: 

Showcase Date:  Sunday, May 21st at The Kean Theatre  

Later on in the spring, I will be giving you information about our auditions for our 
Fall 2017 show.  It is sure to be amazing!!  Anyone who is a registered student for 
the 2017-2018 program year can participate in the show, but you must audition.  I 
will have a “mock audition workshop” in class as we get closer to the audition 
date which will either be in late May or early June.  I will get back to you with the 
date as soon as it is determined. 

The winter weather has been cooperating for the most part (it has not been too 
bad) but if it should take a turn toward snow or ice on a class date, please 
remember to check the website www.WexfordActingStudio.com or call the studio 
phone 412-491-2416 to find out if we are having class.   

That’s all for now!!!   See you in the studio~~ 

Miss Sarah 

 


